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FRIDAY, 30 AUGUST – An appreciation dinner was

thrown last night for those involved with the 32nd Royal
Commissioning Ceremony of the Reserve Officers
Training Unit (PALAPES) last July.

Held at the Postgraduate Auditorium Universiti Malaysia
Sabah (UMS), it was attended by the Vice-Chancellor of
UMS, Prof. Datuk Dr. Mohd Harun Abdullah.

In his speech, Datuk Dr Harun said that he was satisfied
with the success of the just concluded ceremony and
proud of this EcoCampus University for playing host to a

national level ceremony.

He said that without the involvement and commitment of all quarters, the event would not go on as planned.

The appreciation dinner was organised to appreciate the contributions from all quarters who had helped towards
making the event a success.

Those who attended took turns on stage and showed their talents in a singing presentation during the dinner. - FL

By Salbinous Saribun
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